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Comments: I would like to voice my strong support of Alternative D.  We need more wilderness, less logging.

These fragile ecosystems in which we live are already subject to all kinds of human impact.  Let's do our part to

protect these areas rather than further destroy them.

The Forest Service also fails to include several vulnerable species that deserve to be acknowledged and

designated as endangered species, such as the American marten, bighorn sheep, northern goshawk, boreal owl,

Lewis's woodpecker, flammulated owl, and imperiled bats. The draft plan does not adequately protect the

diversity of imperiled species that occupy the GMUG.


